Message

From: Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]

Sent: 4/4/2019 12:51:33 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]

CC: Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]; Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com]

Subject: Re: April 11

Mindy—

ESA can accommodate both days of meetings (April 11-12) in our Santa Monica office. Let me know if you are good with
that arrangement and | can update the meeting invitations.

Thanks,
Christina

Christina Erwin
ESA | 916.231.1271
CRrwindl 83a5500.00m

On Apr 3, 2019, at 7:29 PM, Mindala Wilcox <imwiltox@cityofinglewnod.org> wrote:

Wwill do.
Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department

Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard | Inglewood, CA 30301
WV{310) 412-5230 : F{310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. QO?\JEP\.’HTMENT to Problem Solving. mETERMiNATIGN to Succeed.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE EMVIRONHENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAL.

From: Brian Boxer [mailto: BBoxerdesassoccom]

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 7:22 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox <srwiloowi@citvofinglewaod.ore>

Cc: Christina Erwin <CErwini@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrelifissassoc.com>
Subject: Re: April 11

Mindy, let’s make sure that there is a screen/monitor so that can project in any room we use. Thanks.

Brian D. Boxer, AICP
916-761-2288
bhoxer @esassn.com

On Apr 3, 2019, at 6:27 PM, Mindala Wilcox <mwilcon@cityofinglewood.org> wrote:

Tharnks Christina, 'm checking with the 5r. Center to find out if there is another room we can use there that allows food.

Respectfully,



Bindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager . City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department

Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard © Inglewood, CA 90301
VIZ10Y 412-5230 ; F{310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCFL.LENCE in Public Service, QOMMITMENT to Problem Solving. mETERMiNATION 1o Succeed.

MLESSE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EBAIL.

From: Christina Erwin [mailie:CErwinidesassec.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 6:20 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@icitvelinglewoond.org>

Cc: Brian Boxer <BBoxser@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Subject: April 11

Mindy,

| got your voicemail tonight. | understand that City Hall was double booked for April 11. I will check to see if ESA’s Santa
Monica office can accommodate us that day, too. While you mentioned the Inglewood Senior Center as a possibility, the
fact that they don’t allow food is clearly a sticking point. I'll check with our Santa Monica folks and get back to you.

Thanks,
Christina




